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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 

Pride in Our Work 
Today we had the smiles and the shiny costumes to match the glorious 
weather! These two are typical of the pride we take in our work here at St. 
John Vianney. Their equally-proud teacher is just out of shot, as they showed 
me the fruits of their latest writing task. I need to point out that these children 
are in Reception! Their work is incredible for their age, and is the result of a 
love of learning, a great teacher, support from home and lots and lots of hard 
work. 
 
While I’m on the subject of great teachers, I’d like to thank them all- for their 
efforts, their skill, their humour and their dedication. I don’t do it enough. Our 
teaching staff is second to none, ably assisted by our support staff, and we are 
all lucky to have them. I’ll stop short of encouraging you to give them all a hug 
(!), but please do give them a smile and an encouraging word occasionally – 
even on a good day, teaching is a tough job.  



Reminders and Notices 
• Easter Raffle: The Friends' of SJV are holding the 

Easter Raffle on Friday 5th April. The draw will take 
place during the school day and prizes will be 
handed to the children.  The deadline for dropping 
off prizes is Wednesday 3rd April. Tickets will be on 
sale in the playground each day until Thursday 4th 
April. 
 
 
 

 

Key Dates: 
• Apr 3rd – Easter Liturgy (2:30pm) 

• Apr 5th – Mass 10am – ALL Welcome! 

• Apr 5th - Last day of term (1:15pm finish) 

 

Drama and Dance Assembly 
• Thursday 4th 9am – Class 4 

• Thursday 4th 2:45pm – Class 2 & 5 

All welcome – please come along and 
enjoy these performances! 



The SJV Daily News 

Sparkle and Shine! 
Our already-bright children were even brighter today, as we all came together to raise money for 
the Catholic Children’s Society. This is a wonderful charity that provides genuine support for 
families in times of need. I have seen their work in action over the last few weeks, and I can say 
that they have been a life-saver for children and families who, through circumstance many and 
various, struggle to make ends meet. For all of you who parted with a pound – you have done a 
very good thing indeed. 
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SJV Children ‘Shine their Light’! 



To mark National Storytelling Week, and because it’s just nice too, we 
‘buddied-up’ with our Buddies to enjoy a good book and a biscuit or 
two. Thanks and well done to Ms. Burry for organising! 





Magnetism in Action! 
We were very grateful to 
Mr. Wohlgemuth, who 
came into Y3 this week 
to help us understand 
the magic and practical 
uses of magnetism.  
 



In one end… 
Thank you Y4 for a brilliant assembly 
on the human digestive system! We 
all learned so much; brilliantly 
performed too! 
 





Spring Music  Performance 
This week, we enjoyed a brilliant 
performance by our pianists and 
guitarists – attended by SO many 
parents! We have come a long way 
in the last couple of years! 
 



Marvellous Music 
Year 5 enjoyed a day out at the prestigious Queen Elizabeth 
Hall, where they were lucky enough to listen to the London 
Sinfonietta perform! 
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